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Term 3, Week 9, Friday 12th September 2025

Important dates to remember:

19.09.25-School holidays
06.10.25-Teachers only day
07.10.25-Students return to school
10.10.25-Spelling Bee
24.10.25-Pet day
27.10.25-Labour day

Kia ora e te whānau

What a fantastic term it's been! A huge thank you to all our students for their hard work and 
enthusiasm, and to our parents for your incredible support. Your partnership is what makes our 
school community so special.

As we head into the break, we want to remind everyone to bring their hats back next term. The 
sun will be shining, and we want to make sure everyone stays safe while enjoying the outdoors.

Enjoy your well-deserved rest, and we look forward to seeing you all refreshed and ready to learn 
for the final term of the year!

There will be lots of notices regarding trips and up and coming events so please do make sure 
you keep checking your emails and keep an eye out for those. 

Nāku noa 
Whaea Kaiya

Art Exhibition
We want to extend a huge thank you and congratulations to all our students for their incredible 
work on the recent art exhibition. The theme of ūkaipō truly came to life through your eyes, as 
you shared your unique perspectives on what home means to you here in the town of Kāeo.

Your creativity, hard work, and heartfelt interpretations made for a stunning display. It was an 
honor to see our community's heart reflected so beautifully in your art. Ka pai tō mahi! Well done

This is an incredible piece of 
artwork from Elsa Cotter and 
Georgia Smith. 
This is their understanding of 
the pūrakau of Taratara 
maunga. 

We are proud of all the 
artwork that was displayed. 
Thank you for your kind 
support!!



Whānau hui feedback
If you were unable to attend and would like to add your own thoughts, ideas and feelings 
please click on the survey form below. 

Whanau survey form

Head lice
We want to send a friendly reminder about the 
importance of checking and treating your child 
for head lice. It's a good idea to treat everyone 
in the household to prevent a re-infestation.

If you need treatment, we have some available 
at school. Just let us know, and we'll be happy 
to send it home with your child.

Teachers only day
On Monday 6th October all staff members will be 
attending a trauma training programme in Kaikohe 
with Jase Williams. This is incredibly beneficial for 
both staff and students and we are keen to go and 
gather new skills and understanding to further 
support all tamariki at Kaeo primary school. 

This means that our official start day for term 4 is 
Tuesday 7th October. 

The Nukes show
Next Thursday 18th September the 
whole school will be attending the 
Nukes show in Kerikeri. We will be 
leaving at 12pm and returning by 
2.30pm. If you have not yet filled in the 
google form please do so here.

Prize giving/Last day of 
school 2025

Our last day of school for 2025 is Friday 12th 
December, this will also be our prize giving day. 
We will start prize giving at 10am in the 
Whangaroa College hall.

School photos
Next term we will receive the key codes 

and links for you to purchase your 
child’s school photos.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdAmBnnmiDp9te78z42Er4tWy7QCWTtOnlvPDntVTpuGw1Bhg/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqKEaCB-rMntTSUh-5FcjLXIgJyKvZ7jFQwuwnF9so7R03aw/viewform?usp=header

